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Police and Military Communications

•• Connect a privately owned
government/military/public
network to remote sites using
diverse infrastructure

•• Support multiple services,
including Ethernet, TDM and
low speed data, using the same
device

•• Utilize existing SDH/SONET
network or build a state-of-
the-art IP/MPLS, MPLS-TP, CE
backbone
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Police and Military Communications

•• Support bi-directional broadband
connectivity for real-time video
surveillance feeds to and from
police patrol cars

•• Support connectivity of moving
vehicles at up to 300 km/h
(186.4 mph)

•• Up to 100 Mbps total available
throughput per vehicle

•• Guaranteed bandwidth per
vehicle, using a point-to-
multipoint, sub-6 GHz encrypted
radio system with advanced QoS
mechanism

•• Seamless handover for real-time
video streaming

•• Reliable coverage over long
distances in various terrains and
topologies

•• WiFi coverage extends outside the
vehicle for video transmissions

Products Included in this Solution:
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